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TECHNICAL ADVISORY 

DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE:  12/16/22 
Technical Advisory (TA) 

RSTL22-044 
SUBJECT: Shipping Redesigned University of Florida Specialty License 
Plates 

 
Overview: 

The University of Florida has redesigned their specialty plate. PRIDE will ship the redesigned 
license plate December 13 and 14, 2022. Deliveries will be completed in two weeks. Please 
remove the old designs from your inventory and begin issuing the new plates when you receive 
them. The inventory codes will remain the same. 
 
Details:  

Each county must mark the appropriate range(s) obsolete. This will automatically transfer the 
range(s) to Bin 67, which is designated for obsolete inventory. Additionally, please physically 
remove obsolete license plates from your inventory. PRIDE will pick them up when they make 
future deliveries. 

Conclusion:  

We appreciate your cooperation. If you have any questions or need additional information, 
please contact the Inventory Control Section at (850) 617-2900. 

 

 


